
 
 

 
 
Dear Martin Murphy Families, 
  
The Martin Murphy Home & School Club (H&SC) works diligently to find ways to improve the 
education and overall school experience for our children.  The H&SC is vital to our school 
community, funding many of the extracurricular programs our students enjoy and supporting the 
needs of teachers and staff on campus.  
 
Through our fundraising and volunteer efforts, last year the H&SC was able to:  
➢ Funded the DJ at the dances we had 
➢ Award cash prizes and participation gifts for Talent Show participants; 
➢ Provide the 8​th​ Grade t-shirts 
➢ Improve the outside learning center 
➢ Remodel the Staff lounge 
➢ Fund a second school bus to help transport students to track meets 
➢ Support teacher needs in the classroom 
➢ Show appreciation to Martin Murphy teachers and staff during holidays and Staff 

Appreciation Week. 
  
In previous years we have: 
➢ Funded the 8th Grade lunches for the Great America Trip 
➢ Funded the 8th Grade Dance and organized Parent participation in putting it together 
➢ And so much more. 

 
We could not have accomplished so much without the generous support from our families and 
community!  Please help us continue these efforts and join us in making your child’s experience at 
Martin Murphy an enriching one.  The Home & School Club is asking all families to consider making 
a 2020 ​TAX-DEDUCTIBLE donation – EIN # 45-5024431​.  Any amount will be accepted and 
appreciated – no contribution is too great or too small.  Again, all donations are tax deductible. 
Thank you for your consideration! 
 
Don’t forget some companies match donations through programs such as benevity. Please look into 
your company’s matching programs before you donate. 
  
Sincerely, 
Martin Murphy Home & School Club 
martinmurphyhsc@gmail.com 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
For PayPal, send funds to: hscmartinmurphy@gmail.com using “Friends and Family” transfer.   
Please provide your name, your student’s name and mailing address or e-mail address and write 
“Donation 2020/2021 School year” in the comments section 
 
For Square ​martinmurphyhsc.square.site​ scroll down to the Support your School option. 
 

Thank you for your generous support! 
 

http://martinmurphyhsc.square.site/

